
Pupil login section of the school website 
 

http://www.cartmel.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 
If you’re logging into the website via a laptop/computer, you should 

find the login at the top of the page.  

Once you click on the link,  

this box should appear  

This is where you can input  

the login details school have  

provided. 

 
If you’re using a tablet or similar device, the pupil login section 

might be at the bottom of the school’s webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next, it may ask for a verification code, following a recent update to 

the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cartmel.cumbria.sch.uk/


 

Once logged in, you’ll be able to see the Dasboard home screen, 

which looks like this:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is where you can see any work that has been set by teachers in 

the ‘homework’ section. You can also read/write blogs – share what 

you’ve been up to or see what others have done.  

 

Once you’ve completed a piece of homework (maybe you’ve taken a 

picture of it or are able to save it as a Word document), you can 

upload it to share it with your teachers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Or simply post your work in the reply section to share it with 

everyone:  

 

 


